
  

We Need Your Help!!! 
The Haven Warhawks are in need of host families for the upcoming summer. 
On May 28th, twenty plus players will arrive from various parts of the 
country to compete for the Haven Warhawks summer collegiate baseball team 
as they try to earn a bid into the 2018 NBC World Series in Wichita. These 
young men will need a place to stay for the duration of the season in the 
Haven/Mount Hope/Yoder area. We want our players to see and be a part of 
the great community that we have here. Summer collegiate baseball leagues 
all over the country depend on generous host families to house players in 
order to operate, and we are no different. We hope that you will consider 
hosting a player. Many great and often lifelong relationships are forged 
between players and their host families. Host families will receive a free 
admission pass to home games to come watch and support their player if they 
choose​.​Without generous people and families to open up their homes to the 
players, the team cannot operate. 
 
If you are interested in hosting a player this summer, please visit 
havenwarhawks.com and click on the Host Families link for more information 
or to fill out an application. 
 
Contact havenwarhawks@gmail.com with questions. 
Follow us on Twitter @HavenWarhawks 
Like us on Facebook 


